
YEAR SIX 

 

‘Under The Canopy’ 

The children have been super busy in their Topic 

lessons. Highlights have included: 

 creating geographical models of river fea-

tures; 

 using their computing skills to produce an 

identification key for rainforest animals 

and 

 applying their English skills to write a for-

mal balanced argument about the contro-

versial issue : Should there be human in-

tervention in the Rainforest? 
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High School Applications 

It’s that exciting time of year again when there is 

much discussion amongst pupils about their up-

coming High School applications.  It has been great 

hearing the children’s enthusiasm and feedback 

after their visits to Northgate and Neatherd open 

evenings ahead of the application deadline on  the 

31st October.  

 

Important Information  

After half term, the children will 

be issued with three CGP home-

work books: Grammar and 

Spelling, Maths and Reading. 

These books will form the basis 

of their weekly homework as 

well as helping them to prepare 

for their SATS tests in May.  
 

It has been a fantastic but extremely tiring half 

term for all of the children. They have done 

brilliantly and we are very proud of all of their 

efforts. On behalf of all the Year 6 team, we 

hope they have a relaxing (and fun-filled) week 

before returning to us refreshed on Monday 

1st November.    


